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     6th March 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                             

Another busy week has flown by! Thank you so much for your 

support with World Book Day. There were some fantastic costumes! 

We enjoyed sharing stories across the school and captured children’s 

interest with some new books 

and authors as well as some old 

favourites. 

Whilst we are always keen to 

expand our library in school, we will always encourage 

children to visit their local library too. Just in case you weren’t aware, if you have library 

membership you can also use the app Libby, which is free, on electronic devices. This allows 

you to borrow electronic books for a 3-week period just as you would from the library. It also 

includes audiobooks.   

Special Awards this week: 

Ducklings 

Ellie-Mai for working hard on her Little Red Riding Hood writing 

Puffins  

Perry for his enthusiasm for reading his How to Train Your Dragon book 

Robins  

Freddie M for a massive improvement in his written work which  

has been a delight to read 

re 

Eagles 

Sonny D for enthusiasm in Spanish  
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Writer of the Week 

Puffins 

James 

Eagles 

Gabija 

 

 

Congratulations to Eagles on their brilliant performance at the 

Neatherd Book Quiz! They all made us very proud with their 

knowledge and behaviour. We are excited to announce that our Year 

6 team won! Well done all of you.  

 

Attendance 

This week: Puffins have the highest with 95.4% 

Let’s hope we get closer to 100% again next week 

 

 

 

Other Messages 

Coronavirus concerns 

We will continue to keep you updated as new information is realised. Obviously the subject 

continues to be in the news and there is often discussion relating to schools. We will continue to 

follow guidance from the Department for Education and the Local Authority. Should the government 

plan step into the stage that involves school closure we will ensure we communicate this as soon as 

possible and plans will be in place to make some provision for continued education. In the 

meantime, we will continue to reinforce the key message of hygiene.   

 
 
 
 
 
 



Friends of Yaxham Primary School  
Don’t forget your tickets for up and coming events!  

    

 

Sport Relief Week  
Miss Larter has a whole time table of events to get everyone moving next week, including adults! 

We hope to raise as much as we can for this worthy cause whilst getting active! Please make sure 

children have their PE Kits in all week to ensure they are able to participate in  

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.  

Jennie Müller 

 

Dates for your diary: 

9th – 13th March – Sport Relief Week  

Tuesday 10th March – KS1 Tag Rugby Festival  

Wednesday 11th March – Robins Swimming  

                                          Year 4 Cycling 

Thursday 12th March – KS2 Trip to John Innes Centre to listen to Chroma 

Friday 13th March 2020 – Family Quiz night at the Village Hall 7pm  

Monday 16th March – Parents Evening Puffins, Robins, Eagles, 3.30-5.30pm 

Wednesday 18th March – Robins Swimming 

   Parents Evening Puffins, Robins, Eagles, 4-6pm 



Thursday 19th March – Parents evening Robins only – Times to be confirmed  

Wednesday 25th March – Robins Swimming 

Thursday 26th March - Church visit collection from church 

Friday 27th March – Family Friday 2.30pm 

           Friends School Uniform Sale, collection of teddies/crockery donations  

           Disco 5.15/6.45pm  

Tuesday 31st March – Artist Day   

Wednesday 1st April – Easter Breakfast and Easter Egg Hunt 

   End of Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   



 


